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        (HD  248/20) 
        

Subject   : NAVPHIL.INFORMATION       No. of Pages:   1 

 

 ____________________MESSAGE____________________ 
 

NAVPHIL 128/20 – LUZON, N. COAST, OFF LAOAG CITY– MISSING PERSONS 
 
 

THREE (3) FISHERMEN WERE REPORTEDLY MISSING SINCE 07 
OCTOBER 2020 AND WERE LAST SIGHTED AT 2.5 NAUTICAL MILES OFF 
THE SHORES OF BRGY. CAAOACAN, LAOAG, ILOCOS NORTE OR AT THIS 
APPROXIMATE POSITION: 

 
 

 18° 13' 45”N., 120° 30' 37”E. 
 

 
ALL SHIPS/WATERCRAFTS TRANSITING THE VICINITY OF THE ABOVE-

MENTIONED AREA ARE ADVISED TO BE ON THE LOOK-OUT FOR THE 
MISSING PERSONS AND PROVIDE THE NECESSARY ASSISTANCE. 

 
CANCEL THIS NAVIGATIONAL WARNING ON 14 OCTOBER 2020. 

 
 
 
 
 

         Commander ANTONIO G VALENZUELA JR 

                  Officer-in-Charge, Hydrography Branch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please email maritime.affairs@namria.gov.ph if any part of this message is not received 
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